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| wish to oppose this planning application for the following reasons:

Primrose Hill is not a series of gated communities. Having a gated community within the vibrant lively
community that is Primrose Hill is socially divisive and in my opinion any proposals for such should not be
implemented.

| live near to Waterside Place and | would find the addition of these gates intrusive , an unnecessary
obstruction, a visual blot on the streetscape and inappropriate to the street and its setting within the CA.

Victorian terraced houses form most of the streetscape in the area and mews or old industrial developments
such as these exist within this overall pattern. Itis desirable to keep these sorts of development porous to the
street as they have always been. To enclose them would detract from the overall character of this special
neighbourhood.

In addition these gates would neither preserve nor enhance the CA,
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